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Future Developments for Healthcare Scientists 

 
Executive Summary and Recommendations 
 
1. Introduction 
 
Attached are two letters from Sue Hill, Chief Scientific Officer at the Department of Health.  
Fiona Nixon, Director of Education and Policy will speak to this item at the Committee 
meeting.     
 
2. Decision 
 
The Committee is asked to agree a nomination to the Strategy Group for Healthcare Scientists 
and also to the National Occupational Standards Project for Healthcare Scientists.   
 
3. Background information 
 
To be presented at the meeting.   
 
4. Resource implications 
 
Attendance allowance and expenses.  
 
5. Financial implications 
 
None. 
 
6. Background papers 
 
None. 
 
7. Appendices 
 
None 
 
8. Date of paper 
 
18 March 2005 
 
 


